
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recognising and Responding to 

Neglect: Improving outcomes for 

children in Salford  
What is the event about? 

The experience of neglect during childhood can have significant, long-lasting and pervasive 

consequences, affecting all aspects of a child’s development and their lives into adulthood. 

It is the most common type of abuse experienced by children and is increasing in Salford, as 

nationally.  

Neglect has been a longstanding priority for the Safeguarding Children’s Partnership in 

Salford. We know we need to do more so that children have their needs met by their 

parents or carers, and support is provided where this is not the case.  We want to ensure 

that we identify and prevent unmet needs from escalating so that all children in Salford 

have the childhood they have a right to. We want all families and children within them to 

thrive and we speak for the whole partnership when we ask everyone in Salford to support 

our campaign to increase the number of thriving families and reduce neglect. 

This will be an interactive day and you will listen to a child’s journey throughout the 

presentations.  At the end of the session delegates will have the opportunity to understand 

how to complete a Thriving Families tool based on learning from the day. 

The event will include a range of guest speakers from across the partnership. 

Who should attend?  

This session is relevant to a wide range of multi-agency professionals, who work directly 

with Salford children, young people and families.  The learning is also relevant to the adult 

workforce. 

This is a full day session and delegates are expected to attend for the whole event. 

 

Recognising and Responding 

to Neglect 

*There will be photographs and video footage taken on the day, if you do not want your 

images to be used, please let us know in advance. 



 

 

 

Applying for a place 

Please contact Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk. 
 
When submitting your application please supply the following details: 
 

• Full name  

• Job title  

• Agency  

• Team based with 

• Workplace address  

• Your email address  

• Name of your manager  

• Manager’s email address 

• If you have any special requirements to help your involvement in the event please state 
• Any dietary requirements you may have (light lunch and refreshments provided) 

The event is free of charge and a limited number of places are available. 
 
Places are not guaranteed, this will depend on the number of applications received and to 
ensure multi-agency representation.  Confirmation that a place has been allocated will be 
circulated following the closing date for nominations. 
 

Salford Safeguarding Children Partnership have re-introduced the 

charging policy.  Agencies will be charged for staff who fail to 

attend if we are not informed of cancellation at least 10 working 

days before the event.  This includes delegates who arrive late and 

are not admitted as they have missed a section of the event, or, 

delegates who on the day inform the organisers that they need to 

leave early.  The charge will be £50 and the charging notification 

will be circulated to the your manager following the course. 

  

Date Thursday 25th September 2025 

Time: 9.30am – 3.30pm 

Venue Buile Hill Park Hall, Eccles Old Road, Salford M6 8GL 

Closing date for applications 4th September 2025 
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